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Notice of Intent 
to 

Enter into Contracts 
through an 

Interstate Cooperative Procurement 
 
March 12, 2018 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
Pursuant to Oregon Revised Statutes 279A.220, Reynolds School District #7 hereby provides 
Notice of Intent to enter into the following contracts through an Interstate Cooperative 
Procurement: 
 

Vendor: Bearcom Group, Inc. 
Description of the Procurement: Radio Repeater 
Estimated Amount of Procurement: Less than $10,000 
Administrating Contracting Agency: Texas Department of Information Resources 

 
Written comments may be submitted to The District for consideration regarding this Notice of 
Intent. Written comments must be received by 2:00 PM on March 18, 2018 and will be received 
by Jeff Gibbs, Director of Technology Services at: Reynolds School District #7, 1204 NE 201st 
Ave, Fairview OR 97024. 
 
Published March 12, 2018. 
 


